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January 22, 2013

Mr. David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

P18 WY C2HYIMElng

RE: Action to Exercise Jurisdiction over Solid Waste Collection Services,
Certificate No. G-012

Dear Mr. Danner:

In accordance with RCW 35A.14.900, this letter notifies the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (WUTC) of the City of Renton’s decision to exercise
jurisdiction pursuant to RCW 81.77.020, in order to contract for solid waste collection
services in certain annexation areas.

This affects the collection services of Rabanco, Ltd dba Sea-Tac Disposal operating under
WUTC Certificate No. G-012 and that as of October 1, 2011, said certificate rights of the
company shall be deemed canceled.

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Knight, Solid Waste Coordinator, at
425-430-7397.

Sincerely,
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Gregg Zimmerman, P.E.
Public Works Administrator

Enclosure: City of Renton Ordinance 5618

cc: . Mark Barber, Senior Assistant City Attorney
Lys Hornsby, P.E., Utility Systems Director
Linda Knight, Solid Waste Utility Coordinator
Penny L. Ingraham, Regulatory Analyst, WUTC, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 58504-7250
Dennis Manes, General Manager, Republic Services, 22010 76" Ave S. Kent, WA 98032
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